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Statement reliable supplier

The Laboratory of the Dutch Pharmacists, operating on behalf of the Dutch
hospital pharmacists and the Dutch public pharmacists hereby declares that

Duchefa Farma
Haarlem
the Netherlands

complies with the criteria for reliable suppliers as developed and laid down by the
Dutch hospital and public pharmacists in the assessment system for reliable
suppliers of raw materials, version March 2023. Duchefa Farma is subject to
inspections at suitable intervals.

This statement is valid provided that Duchefa Farma continues to meet the
criteria as laid down by the above mentioned pharmacists.

The present statement is valid until October 2025.

The Hague, July 2023

O.S.N.M. Smeets,
secretary of the NVZA working group assessment suppliers
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